
Submitter: Melissa  Lapp 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I oppose HB 2025, tax hikes right now are ridiculously tone deaf. Our greater Oregon 

community does NOT support this transporation package! 

 

Thank you, 

Melissa Lapp 


